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Subject: Feedback to Project Plan

From: Katie Madden 
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2025 9:52 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Feedback to Project Plan 

Hello, 

I attended the April 24 engagement center, and was encouraged to provide feedback. I shared that giving 
feedback via a QR code on my phone did not allow for my most thoughtful answers, and I was told I could 
submit responses a different way, but visiting the website after the engagement session.  

I did this, but still only saw the avenue to get to the Google forms as a QR code so that I had to type 
responses on my phone. A copy of these is attached to ensure that they are received and considered. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Best,  

Katie Madden 
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--  
Katie A. Madden (she/her) 
 
 


